
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
(Chapter 1 03D, HRS) 

The receiving of SEALED BIDS for MAUNA KEA MAINTENANCE 

BASEYARD, PROJECT NO. 200A-01-10, DISTRICT OF HAMAKUA, ISLAND OF 

HAWAII, scheduled for 2:00P.M., June 15, 2018 at the Contracts Office, Department of 

Transportation, 869 Punchbowl Street, Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 or at the Office of the 

District Engineer- Hawaii, 50 Makaala Street, Hilo, Hawaii 96720 is HEREBY 

POSTPONED until 2:00 p.m., Hawaii Standard Time (HST), June 21, 2018, at which 

time and places they will be publicly opened and read. 

:f<" JADE T. BUTAY 
Director of Transportation 




